
    Repton Manor Primary School 
Repton Avenue, Ashford, TN23 3RX 

office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk 

Phone 01233 666307 

 
 

 
Executive Headteacher  Matt Rawling 
Head of School   Jackie Chambers 
Deputy Headteacher  John Page    
Chair of Federation  Wayne Wills     

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Christmas is just around the corner! We would like to invite Early Years and Year One families to a 
Christmas Craft session after school on Tuesday 13th December 2022 from 3.15pm until 4pm. There 
will be a range of activities for you and your child to participate in and they’ll leave with some lovely 
pieces to decorate with at home.  
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £2 to cover the cost of the materials if you feel 
able to do this.  
 
If you are interested in attending the Christmas Craft afternoon please complete the following slip and 
enclose any contribution in an envelope and hand to your child’s class teacher before Friday 2nd 
December.  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Jess Iles  
Early years team 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
My child ___________________________________________ will be attending the Christmas Craft 

event from 3.15 until 4pm. My child is in Year R / Year 1 (please circle).  

 


